February 10, 2025

Greetings Sisters and Brothers of Subordinate Chapters!

Worthy Grand Matron, Sister Lori Williams, asked if I would recruit and coordinate the Pages
for the Trust in the Lord Grand Session being held in Stevens Point on May 20-22, 2025.
Nineteen Pages are needed to assist the Grand Officers, but several more would be ideal in the
event one or more Pages are unable to attend due to illness, etc.

Duties performed by the Page for the Grand Officer, include but are not limited to, running small
errands; sitting in the Grand Officer’s chair while a Grand Officer needs to be away from her/his
station; providing a glass of water, throat lozenges, breath mints, tissues; handling the exchange
of paperwork the Grand Officer may need during the business sessions; keeping safe the Grand
Officer’s room and/or car keys; etc. You will be given a small “storage” bag for your use.

Attire for the Pages will be:

For the ladies—ankle-length black skirt with a light blue top/blouse (no t-shirt), and
comfortable black shoes.

For the men--Dark trousers and suit coat with a light blue shirt (no t-shirt) and a
coordinating tie, and comfortable black shoes.

The style of blouse/shirt is your choice as long as it is some type of color of light blue. There
will be no ordering of a “special top.”

Please kindly RSVP to me no later than May 1 if you are willing to be a Page.
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. I look forward to working with you during
the Trust in the Lord Grand Session.

Star love and hugs,

Connie Skarvan

N3894 Orchard Lane
Kewaunee, WI 54216
920-388-4472
connie.skarvan@gmail.com
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